From: Roseann Houle

To: PUC:
Subject: Fwd: NH Saves program
Date: Thursday, December 16, 2021 8:39:48 AM

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the
sender.

Again I am requesting a full explanation regarding why the NHSaves program has been
halted! Consumers in this state deserve to know why this vital program has been ended. Is this
temporary or permanent? At a time when power is so vital in the northeast sector due to winter
conditions I would think a program that would save energy would be a priority for not only
consumers but for your commission.

Please respond as to where, if not here, I can secure a detailed explanation of this decision.
Thank you!

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: Roseann Houle <roseannhoule@yahoo.com>
Date: December 15, 2021 at 1:00:23 PM EST

To: puc@puc.nh.gov

Subject: NH Saves program

To whom it may concern

Please provide pertinent information on why you have halted this program.

Sent from my iPad
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